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Open Enrollment 

Open enrollment for retirees will be held on Friday, September 27, 
2019 at the Development Center in Walkersville. A full mailing with the 
new insurance premium rates and event details will be mailed to all 
retirees at the beginning of September. There will be various activities 
to enjoy along with our insurance providers to answer questions or 
concerns. Open enrollment is the time to make changes to insurance 
coverage. Attendance at this event is optional if no changes are 
needed. 

 

FY 20 Premiums 

The health insurance premiums for all members was increased by 2% 
effective July 1, 2019. A complete list of retiree premiums can be 
accessed at fcps.org. Click on Human Resources, then retiree insurance. 
The dental insurance premium did not increase. 

 

COLA Adjustment for July 

Eligible retirees will receive a cost-of- living adjustment in July of 
2.443%.  


